
Dear All 

Book day scheduled on 26th September 2017 has been postponed, keeping in mind the Mid Term 

Examinations going on in different schools. Setting the safety and security of the students as the priority, 

the revised date of the Book Day will be intimated shortly. We regret the inconvenience caused. 

 

Regards 

Bal Bharati Public School 

Pitampura 


